The Circus Project
COVID-19 Vaccine Policy
Adopted February 4, 2022

Anyone attending in-person programming — including, but not limited to classes, private
lessons, training, and performances — must provide proof of Covid-19 vaccination by
February 27th, 2022.

Please submit a photo of your vaccination card to the front desk either by emailing
frontdesk@thecircusproject.org, or by bringing it to the front desk on your first day of class.

If you have a medical reason that prevents you from receiving the COVID-19 vaccine,
please send documentation from your health care provider to our student services manager
by emailing maia@thecircusproject.org.

Please reach out to the front desk by emailing frontdesk@thecircusproject.org with any
questions.
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